Patrick Copas

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 24 February 2021 11:47 AM
To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox

Cc: Patrick Copas

Subject: West Culburra Concept Proposal SSD 3846

| am objecting to the proposed West Culburra Concept Proposal SSD 3846 for the following reasons.

1. The impact on Mangrove areas providing the good health of the waterways of
Shoalhaven River and the clearing of 47ha of lowland coastal forest which is a habitat corridor.

2. The loss of valuable habitat for threatened bird spieces such as Powerful Owls and Glossy Black Cockatoos among
other native flora and fauna especially after the destruction by fires last year.

3. The degradation of Aboriginal cultural heritage sites around that area.
4. The increase of population impacting on local community and areas such as
Culburra Beach and Lake Woollumboola which is of international importance

for migratory birds.

Yours sincerely,





